UPDATE, LAUNCH & IMPLEMENTATION

The Joint Syllabus was adopted in general by representatives of both Havering & Redbridge SACRE's at a meeting held at the Salvation Army Citadel, High Road, Romford on Monday 29th June.

The draft Syllabus will need completion (with the addition of pictures, changes to text and the addition of schemes of work and other editorial changes), but each SACRE has a final opportunity to make any final suggestions which members have thought of since the draft was recently circulated.

Any proposals will be presented to the editorial team who have the final decision on whether they should be included in the final version which is due to be launched jointly by both SACREs on Friday 25th September which will also incorporate a day of study and activity. It is hoped that this will take place at CEME, but the venue and timings will be confirmed nearer the launch date. Ahead of the launch, the Syllabus will be presented to both Councils and for Havering this will be at its meeting on Wednesday 16th September.

Once the Syllabus has been launched, the Syllabus will be introduced into all the schools administered by the Local Authority and into as many other education establishments as wish to take it. It is proposed the Syllabus will "go live" at the start of the Autumn Term 2016.

GRANT SÖDERBERG Clerk to SACRE